
【Important Notice】Temporary suspension of sales of Enoshima-Kamakura Freepass 

 

We regret to inform you that we will temporarily suspend sales of the "Enoshima-Kamakura Freepass" in order to ease 

congestion on the Enoshima Electric Railway line as follows: 

 

Details 

 

１. Suspension Period 

    From Saturday, May 3rd to Tuesday, May 6th, 2025 – 4 days in total 

 

２. Affected ticket  

  「Enoshima-Kamakura Freepass」 

  ₋ Ticket sales at Odakyu Sightseeing Service centers 

  ₋ Ticket sales at vending machines and counters in all Odakyu line stations 

 

３. "Enoshima-Kamakura Freepass" purchased in advance can be used as usual. 

 

 

April 26th, 2025 

Odakyu Electric Railway Co., Ltd. 

 


